
BEFORE THE GUAM PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
 
PETITION TO APPROVE THE ) GPA DOCKET 24-22 

CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW ) 

TRANSMISSION & DISTRIBUTION )  ALJ’S REQUEST FOR 

FACILITY BY THE GUAM POWER )  INFORMATION 

AUTHORITY ) 

 ) 

 

 

 The Administrative Law Judge of the Guam Public Utilities Commission assigned to this 

matter (the “ALJ”) hereby requests the following information related to the Guam Power 

Authority’s (“GPA”) August 9, 2024 Petition to Approve the Construction of the New 

Transmission & Distribution Facility (“Petition”).   

1. Are there draft procurement documents available for review by the PUC related to 

the construction of the T&D building? 

2. What is the breakdown of the costs that comprise the $17.2 million estimate? 

3. Where is the proposed site of the new T&D facility (Lot No. 10122-13-2)? 

4. Will the new T&D building be constructed wholly on the 2021 design by Rim 

Architects? 

5. What is the expected timeline of the project?   

6. What are the anticipated draw downs for this project?   

 Please submit a response when time permits. 

 Dated this 29
th

 day of August, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

       

JOEPHET R. ALCANTARA 

 Administrative Law Judge 
P243022.JRA 


